PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice to the public Osage Improvement and Service District are seeking grant
funding to improve and’or repair the Osage Sewer Lagoon. The Board of Directors
are currently working on an application through the State Land and Investment Board.
We will be havjn%la workshop meeting on September 8,2024 at 1:3 at K1rt§ Moats
Complex. We will also have our re meeting on September 16, 2024 at 5:30pm if

anyone has questions or comments.
Board of Directors
Osage Improvement and Service District.

Publish: September 5 & 12, 2024.



